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From: Ryan Ferrell
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Please Oppose Ordinance #230092
Date: Monday, January 30, 2023 3:48:24 PM


Dear City Council City Council,


I am asking you to oppose Ordinance 230092. The Truman Road protected bike lanes deserve
to be preserved and completed. 
I own a business on 31st st and last year the 31st st stakeholders worked with Public Works on
very similar issues regarding the 31st st traffic improvements. PW worked with us stateholders
to find solutions to the unique circumstances of each of the businesses were there may have
been issues.
I think it would be very foolish and shortsided to not attempt to correct the very valid issues
that Truman stakeholders have raised and instead use taxpayer money to remove the safety
improvements. This would also potentially endanger us from getting Federal money for other
Vision Zero projects.
Please vote no and instead empower the PW city staff to do their job which they have already
proven they can do on 31st st.


Regards, 
Ryan Ferrell 
3639 Charlotte St
Kansas City, MO 64109
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